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The Shipowners' Club presents its Corporate
Responsibility Report 2024

Every policy or strategic initiative instituted by the Board and implemented by management is
done in the best interest of the Club’s Members. A key part of the Club’s profile is the unique
and specialist nature of its Members’ operations undertaken in every corner of the globe. Our
aim has always been to offer products and services which are relevant to our Members’
operations, and which meet the exacting demands of our ever-expanding Membership. Every
decision of the Club’s Board and management upholds the Club’s Core Values, Mission and
underpinning Vision of — Ensuring Peace of Mind.

The Club's Director of Loss Prevention, Corporate Responsibility and Marketing, Louise Hall,
said: “Responsibility and accountability have always been at the core of what we do at the
Shipowners’ Club and as we look to the Club’s CR development we will continue to be
transparent, engage with our stakeholders and seek opportunities to create value for the benefit
of all as we embrace a more sustainable future.”

The full report is available to view via the button above.

For more information on the report and the Club's Corporate Responsibility journey so far,
please view our dedicated Corporate Responsibility website page.
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